

## 10 December 2021

RE: Submission of GNSO Council Review of the ICANN72 GAC Communiqué

Philippe Fouquart Chair, Generic Names Supporting Organization (GNSO) Council

Dear Philippe Fouquart,

Thank you for your <u>letter of 18 November 2021</u> regarding the GNSO Council's review of the ICANN72 GAC Communiqué.

The Board would like to acknowledge the GNSO Council's views in its cover letter, noting the Board agrees making information more readily available to the broader community will be beneficial to all.

Thank you and the GNSO Council members for your time and effort in providing the Council's review and for your valuable input. Thank you for your participation in the multistakeholder model.

Sincerely,

Maarten Botterman

Chair, ICANN Board of Directors